
Upcoming Changes to Your Public Utility Rates
Próximos ajustes en las tarifas de los servicios públicos

As part of Salt Lake City’s annual budget process, we’ve proposed new rates to make sure they are 
fair, affordable, fund our generational infrastructure projects, and support Salt Lake City’s needs.

Your Public Utility bill payments are 
directly reinvested in our community to:

• �Provide clean drinking water.
• Treat sewage safely. 
• �Control stormwater to prevent flooding 

and keep our local water bodies clean.
• �Maintain and repair water pipes, sewer 

drains, and storm drains.
• �Protect the land where our drinking water  

comes from.
• Light our streets safely and responsibly.
• �Manage future water supplies.

Participate in the City’s budget 
process by giving feedback  
on the proposed rate changes: 

Why Are Rates Changing?
To fund improvements, meet regulatory 
requirements, and ensure reliable service for you. 

What Should I Expect?
Starting July 1, 2025 your water, sewer, stormwater,  
and street lighting rates will be changing.  

Learn More 
Más información y comentarios
Scan the QR code or visit:  
www.slc.gov/utilityrates

Leave us a voicemail 385-518-2728

Send us an email SLCDPUEngagement@slc.gov

Visit https://tinyurl.com/SLCFY26



Salt Lake City Department 
of Public Utilities

1530 S. West Temple Street  
Salt Lake City, UT 84115

PRSRT STD 
US POSTAGE 

 PAID
SALT LAKE CITY UT

PERMIT No 571

We are planning public 
utility rate changes to 
begin July 1, 2025.

Estamos planeando cambios 
en las tarifas de servicios 
públicos que comenzarán el  
1 de julio de 2025.

To learn more, flip  
this card, scan the QR  
code, or visit:  
www.slc.gov/utilityrates

Traducción disponible en línea.


